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Values Newsletter 

December’s Value of the month – 

Politeness 
 

 

Merry Christmas everybody! What a wonderful December we 

are having here at Messingham already, with even more 

exciting things yet to come. 

Our value for this month is Politeness! We are overjoyed to 

hear so many children using their manners by saying please 

and thank you, whether it is in class, at lunchtime or at 

playtimes. We are learning about how we can act in a polite 

way by listening to others, waiting patiently, looking out for 

others and being the best versions of ourselves. 

It has been amazing to hear about so many children showing their values in the 

community! This includes crafting to raise money for children less fortunate than themselves, 

raising money for local groups and clubs through charity runs, bag packing and carol 

singing as well as getting involved in village fundraisers such as the Living Advent Calendar. 

Well done to all the children (and parents) involved in these – we are so proud of you for 

being such kind, thoughtful and selfless humans! You are incredible! 

 

 

1/2W have had their class coffee morning already which was a huge 

success. The children sang a beautiful song, shared this year’s values 

with their grown ups and joined in activities based on these values. It 

was wonderful to see so many parents and grandparents join us – 

thank you so much for taking the time and for coming in to share our 

values with us! 

We are really looking forward to 1/2L’s Coffee Morning on Thursday 

25th January 2024. 

Messingham Primary School 

Working together to grow our own story. 



                                                                        

 

 

 

December politeness challenge : 

 Say Good Morning to somebody in a morning! This could be a parent, a friend, 

your teacher or the person serving you in a shop 

 Thank anybody who may send you a card or present 

 Remember to say ‘please’ when asking for something during Christmas dinner 

 Show your appreciation for people you spend time with over the school holidays 

 

Please find a reminder of the coffee morning dates for rest of the year. All will begin at 

9:15am. 

 

 
Thursday 25th January - 1/2L Otters Class 

Thursday 22nd February - 3/4F Honeybees 

Class Tuesday 26th March - 3/4TH Foxes 

Class Tuesday 23rd April - 3/4B Barn Owls 

Class Thursday 23rd May - 5/6S Wildcats 

Class Thursday 13th June - 5/6R Butterflies 

Class Thursday 20th June - 5/6M Dragonflies 

Class 

 

A reminder that more information on Values Based Education can be found on 

https://www.valuesbasededucation.com/ or please feel free to chat to myself, Mrs 

Rose, or any other member of our staff team. 

 

Thank you for your support with our Values based Education here at Messingham. Have a 

wonderful Christmas and we shall see you on January 8th! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs B. Rose  

Values / Maths Lead 
 

https://www.valuesbasededucation.com/

